
  amiss 0824 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  amiss 0824 # atopos {at'-op-os}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 5117; out of place, i.e. (figuratively) improper,
injurious, wicked: -- {amiss}, harm, unreasonable.[ql

  coast 5117 # topos {top'-os}; apparently a primary word; a
spot (general in space, but limited by occupancy; whereas 5561
is a large but participle locality), i.e. location (as a
position, home, tract, etc.); figuratively, condition,
opportunity; specifically, a scabbard: -- {coast}, licence,
place, X plain, quarter, + rock, room, where.[ql

  coast 5561 # chora {kho'-rah}; feminine of a derivative of the
base of 5490 through the idea of empty expanse; room, i.e. a
space of territory (more or less extensive; often including its
inhabitants): -- {coast}, county, fields, ground, land, region.
Compare 5117.[ql

  county 5561 # chora {kho'-rah}; feminine of a derivative of
the base of 5490 through the idea of empty expanse; room, i.e. a
space of territory (more or less extensive; often including its
inhabitants): -- coast, {county}, fields, ground, land, region.
Compare 5117.[ql

  fields 5561 # chora {kho'-rah}; feminine of a derivative of
the base of 5490 through the idea of empty expanse; room, i.e. a
space of territory (more or less extensive; often including its
inhabitants): -- coast, county, {fields}, ground, land, region.
Compare 5117.[ql

  ground 5561 # chora {kho'-rah}; feminine of a derivative of
the base of 5490 through the idea of empty expanse; room, i.e. a
space of territory (more or less extensive; often including its
inhabitants): -- coast, county, fields, {ground}, land, region.
Compare 5117.[ql

  harm 0824 # atopos {at'-op-os}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 5117; out of place, i.e. (figuratively) improper,
injurious, wicked: -- amiss, {harm}, unreasonable.[ql

  licence 5117 # topos {top'-os}; apparently a primary word; a
spot (general in space, but limited by occupancy; whereas 5561
is a large but participle locality), i.e. location (as a
position, home, tract, etc.); figuratively, condition,
opportunity; specifically, a scabbard: -- coast, {licence},
place, X plain, quarter, + rock, room, where.[ql

  of 1786 # entopios {en-top'-ee-os}; from 1722 and 5117; a
resident: -- {of} that place.[ql

  place 1786 # entopios {en-top'-ee-os}; from 1722 and 5117; a
resident: -- of that {place}.[ql

  place 5117 # topos {top'-os}; apparently a primary word; a
spot (general in space, but limited by occupancy; whereas 5561
is a large but participle locality), i.e. location (as a
position, home, tract, etc.); figuratively, condition,
opportunity; specifically, a scabbard: -- coast, licence,
{place}, X plain, quarter, + rock, room, where.[ql

  plain 5117 # topos {top'-os}; apparently a primary word; a
spot (general in space, but limited by occupancy; whereas 5561
is a large but participle locality), i.e. location (as a
position, home, tract, etc.); figuratively, condition,
opportunity; specifically, a scabbard: -- coast, licence, place,
X {plain}, quarter, + rock, room, where.[ql

  quarter 5117 # topos {top'-os}; apparently a primary word; a
spot (general in space, but limited by occupancy; whereas 5561
is a large but participle locality), i.e. location (as a
position, home, tract, etc.); figuratively, condition,
opportunity; specifically, a scabbard: -- coast, licence, place,
X plain, {quarter}, + rock, room, where.[ql

  region 5561 # chora {kho'-rah}; feminine of a derivative of
the base of 5490 through the idea of empty expanse; room, i.e. a
space of territory (more or less extensive; often including its
inhabitants): -- coast, county, fields, ground, land, {region}.
Compare 5117.[ql

  rock 5117 # topos {top'-os}; apparently a primary word; a spot
(general in space, but limited by occupancy; whereas 5561 is a
large but participle locality), i.e. location (as a position,
home, tract, etc.); figuratively, condition, opportunity;
specifically, a scabbard: -- coast, licence, place, X plain,
quarter, + {rock}, room, where.[ql

  room 5117 # topos {top'-os}; apparently a primary word; a spot
(general in space, but limited by occupancy; whereas 5561 is a
large but participle locality), i.e. location (as a position,
home, tract, etc.); figuratively, condition, opportunity;
specifically, a scabbard: -- coast, licence, place, X plain,
quarter, + rock, {room}, where.[ql

  that 1786 # entopios {en-top'-ee-os}; from 1722 and 5117; a
resident: -- of {that} place.[ql

  unreasonable 0824 # atopos {at'-op-os}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 5117; out of place, i.e. (figuratively) improper,
injurious, wicked: -- amiss, harm, {unreasonable}.[ql

  where 5117 # topos {top'-os}; apparently a primary word; a
spot (general in space, but limited by occupancy; whereas 5561
is a large but participle locality), i.e. location (as a
position, home, tract, etc.); figuratively, condition,
opportunity; specifically, a scabbard: -- coast, licence, place,
X plain, quarter, + rock, room, {where}.[ql
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